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Rackspace Urges Immigrant Employees to Postpone Travel
Plans
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In the article, "Rackspace Urges Immigrant Employees to Postpone Travel Plans," featured in San

Antonio Express - News, attorney Stephen Roppolo comments on how President Donald Trump's

executive order banning people traveling from seven Muslim-majority nations is effecting San

Antonio-based Rackspace and other local and national tech companies that are heavily reliant on

foreign talent.

“I am not convinced that the defense of the executive order is consistent with these responsibilities,

nor am I convinced that the executive order is lawful,” she said.Stephen Roppolo, managing partner

of the San Antonio and Houston offices of management-side labor and employment law firm Fisher

Phillips, told employers that workers from named countries might not be readmitted to the U.S.

once they leave, despite their documentation.

“If stopped by a U.S. Immigration and Customs Enforcement agent, or any other law enforcement

officer, you should instruct them to be prepared to cooperate and present evidence of their U.S.

immigration documentation and legal status,” Roppolo said.

To read the full article, please visit San Antonio Express - News.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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